St Adrian's Weekly Bulletin-Friday 5th July 2024

SPORTS WEEK

It has been a busy and eventful week all round with the children sharing not only their musical talents but their sporting prowess as well! Well done to all the children who took part in their sports days and showed great sporting attitudes, encouragement for their teammates and most important of all, they had a great time. There was much organisation required; it was a real team effort for both dates but a special thanks goes to Mrs Solakova, Mrs Hayes, Mr Creaton and Miss Allen. A huge thank you also to our sports ambassadors and Key Stage 2 children who helped with the younger children and umpiring the KS2 sports as well. Congratulations to St Matthew who took the cup for the KS2 sports day. Finally, thank you to Mrs Smith and the PTA for the delicious ice lollies for the children.



CHOIR SUMMER CONCERT

A huge well done to all of our choir and our soloists who performed on Wednesday in their summer concert. We managed to raise £1260 for the PTA. I personally was blown away by their many talents. Many thanks to the following: Mr and Mrs Hayes for sound and lights, Mr Sallis for setting up the hall, Mr Brown for providing the drinks and snacks and also the PTA parents and family for helping on the door, the bar and styling our young superstars!! Thank you also to Mr Christie for his mixed version of 'Singing all over the world' and the after party music. Finally, a HUGE thank you to Mrs Fitzgerald. As I said, you bring much joy and music to the school and I am so passionate about children singing and celebrating all

their talents as they did on Wednesday night. Thank you for your hard work and commitment in preparing them for this and all the events throughout the year. I'm delighted to say we are already signed up again for Young Voices at the O2 in 2025!



CANCER RESEARCH RACE FOR LIFE

Good luck to Teddy Carroll who will lead a race team on Sunday 14th July. The team members are as follows:

Teddy Carroll

Savannah Coupland

Beth Horwood

Eleanor Christie

George Sawle

Harper Smith

Harry Lakey

Henry Horwood

Lily Christie

Scarlet Smith

Sophia Sawle

and some of the parents

If you would like to donate to this great cause please click on the link below.

https://fundraise.cancerresearchuk.org/team/st-adrians-squad

READING BOOKS AND LIBRARY BOOKS

We love that children at St Adrian's love reading. Alongside the books that children choose from the class or school library, our teachers make sure that every child has a book selected from our reading scheme: this is carefully selected to help our children grow as fluent readers.

Currently, the range of books available to some of our classes is very low. Please check at home for any of our books which have been overlooked or misplaced and return them to school as soon as possible.

PTA UPDATE

Welcome back BBQ

We have decided to have our summer fair/welcome back bbq in September. July is a very busy time of year for people and we feel like it is a nice way to start the new school year. Keep the 28th September in your diaries free!

Congratulations to:

HOUSE POINTS- The points this week are as follows:

St John = 468

St Matthew = 399

St Mark = 327

St Luke = 320

AWARDS THIS WEEK ARE

Class	Headteacher's Award	Star Writer Award
Reception	Trevi De Casa	Charlie McEvoy
Year 1	Mahdi Khan	Louie Watts
Year 2	Geroge Moore	Dollcie- Anna Mongan
Year 3	Rozalia Jackson	Jade Dedrick- Lewis
Year 4	Alexander Livatino	Mia Roache
Year 5	Seren Booth	Vincent Worsley
Year 6	The whole of Year 6 for their fantastic preparations towards their end of year performance! (I am very excited to watch it!)	

Request: Tissues!

At this time of year, many children and adults are suffering from hayfever and even summer colds. If you have any tissue boxes which you can spare, please can you send them in with your child for their class? Thank you so much.

IMPORTANT UPCOMING DATES

- Wednesday 10th July @ 6.30pm Year 6 performance
- Thursday 11th July Transition day
- w/c 15th July Teddy Bears' Picnic- The best day for weather will be chosen nearer the time
- Wednesday 17th July @ 6.30pm Year 6 Mass
- Friday 19th July @ 9.00am Year 6 Graduation Parents welcome
- Friday 19th July- 1.30pm End of term (There will be no Club Kidz)

Have a great weekend everyone.

Many thanks,

Mrs Porter